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August 7, 2010

The HR Manager

Religare Finance Pvt. Ltd.

120/72 Pal Road

Bangalore
Dear Sir,

I am obliged to receive the letter of appointment for the post of Accounts Manager in your esteemed company. I appeared for the interview with keenness to join your company. But, I would like to apologize for not being able to join for the post of Accounts Manager as of now. 

I appeared for CAT examination, and got through IIM, Mumbai. I got selected in Financial Management course, which I wanted to do. This will not only boost my career but would also give me an opportunity to learn more.
I would like to thank you for giving me a chance to work in your prestigious firm, and request you to pardon me for the inconvenience caused to you.

Yours Sincerely,

Raj Verma
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